
November 14, 2024 Announcements 

 

 

 Hey Argyle! Tomorrow morning during flex time please come by the main entrance to 
pickup up your student ID card. If you are unable to make the morning please ONLY 
come during lunch and after school to the office to get yours.  ID cards cannot be picked 
up during breaks between classes or instructional time. , the office will not be handing 
them out outside of these times. 

 

 We are excited to announce a fantastic achievement by our Senior Girls Volleyball team! 
Last night, they faced off against Kitsilano in a nail-biting Semi-Final match and emerged 
victorious winning in the 5th set 15-10. Their hard work and determination have led 
them to the Sea-to-Sky Finals, which will take place tonight at 6:00 PM at Handsworth. 

Let’s come together as a school community to display our pride and encouragement! 
Wear your school colors, bring your loudest cheers, and let’s make this a memorable 
event for our Senior Girls Volleyball team. Go Pipers! 

 


